Mount Sinai-Miller Place Chamber of Commerce Our chamber board has made the following strides to support our mission. "Strengthening local businesses within our communities"

Network Meetings

Meet fellow members and business owners, round table introductions, networking, speakers.

Social Media

Our website <u>www.msmpchamber.com</u> provides chamber contact information, member directory, access for new members and renewals to pay dues, etc. Our Facebook and Instagram account has several thousand followers. As a benefit to our members when they post to our accounts we will share to help promote them.

Collaborations

A member of the Brookhaven Coalition of Chambers of Commerce (BCCC). We attend their monthly meetings at Brookhaven Town Hall. Representatives of chambers throughout Brookhaven Town share ideas, offer grants, exchange information and news to better serve our members.

A sponsor of the North Shore Youth Council, owner of the Heritage Center at Heritage Park in Mount Sinai. They host several community events throughout the year. There are opportunities for our members to showcase their business. Please contact them at the Heritage Center, 633 Mount Sinai-Coram Road, Mount Sinai, NY 11766, 631-403-4846

Publications

The Mount Sinai Magazine has a monthly publication, where we submit announcements and information articles.

Ribbon Cutting Ceremonies

Ribbon Cuttings are offered to our members. We will contact government officials to attend and provide a red ribbon along with a large scissor.

Government Communications

The chamber meets with government officials from New York State, Suffolk County and Brookhaven Town to voice our concerns and keep abreast of regulations.

Grants and Donations

The Mount Sinai-Miller Place Chamber of Commerce has acquired several grants to beautify our hamlets to help make our business corridor more attractive.

Donations have been from A-1 Roofing, Certa Pro Painting, Kelly Brothers, John Bond Construction, FX Aqua.

Beautification Projects

The chamber has acquired a grant from Suffolk County to install street lamp posts along Rt. 25A near the former King Kullen shopping center in Mount Sinai.

PSEG grants have been acquired for landscape improvement projects that have been completed at three entry points to Mount Sinai, The gazebo located on Crystal Brook Hollow Road has been painted, a new roof installed and landscaped, the welcome sign at Echo Avenue and the Heritage Center sign located on Rt. 83 has been landscaped.

Current beautification project is to repair, paint, add new shutters and landscape. the exterior of the Mount Sinai post office.

Our goal is to heighten our sense of pride and attraction for our visitors and business owners to Mount Sinai and MIller Place.

As non-profit we are eligible to apply for different grants and can help you obtain some as well. Please don't hesitate to ask us about it. Any concerns or suggestions, please let us know.